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Spring is here and we are only 8 weeks away until the opening of the season! I know I am super
excited..and I'm sure you are too! Just wanted to let everyone know that rehire papers have
been reviewed by the Exec Board and were stamped for approval to be sent out this week.The
lifeguard websites have been updated, http://jblifeguard.org & http://jblc.net with all the
important dates and information. Check the scrolling text box on the home page or just click on
the Calendar  link. If you have any questions or concerns about anything, please talk ot your
Beach Reps or any Executive Board member. Train hard and get ready for another amazing
summer comin up before you know it!      Pray for surf, and lots of awesome rescues!!!  :-)  
Cary
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